
 

 

 

10 September 2018 

 

Dear Supplier,  

Increasing transparency through voluntary map publication 

Transparency is becoming an increasing requirement for responsible oil palm companies. In recent 

months, there have been several public calls for Wilmar to publish supplier concession maps in order 

to demonstrate that we are not involved in deforestation. 

On this matter, our position is clear - that due to legal constraints, concession maps and boundaries 

can only be made public voluntarily by the concession holder or land licensee. We do believe that 

there is benefit in companies choosing to voluntarily publish their maps, as this promotes 

transparency and proves that the oil palm industry is operating within the confines of legality and 

sustainability.  

Together with our peers who are RSPO members such as Golden Agri Resources, Sime Darby, and 

Cargill, we have made available concession maps of all our wholly-owned entities and subsidiaries in 

the public domain via the RSPO on the Global Forest Watch (GFW) map platform. All RSPO members 

are required to do the same. We would like to encourage our suppliers to do the same. We recognise 

that the choice to do so must be taken individually by each company.  

For our suppliers who would like to explore the voluntary publication of maps, please do notify us so 

we can offer assistance and record the decision. For non-RSPO members, there are currently two 

options for voluntary map publication:  

(1) There is a process for individual voluntary submissions of maps to the World Resources 

Institute (WRI) - the organisation that manages the Global Forest Watch (GFW) map platform. 

Please send shape files to gfw@wri.org .  

(2) Companies may choose to publish concession maps on their own corporate websites.  

Should your company wish to pursue the voluntary publishing of concession maps, and require 

support, please do contact csr@wilmar.com.sg  directly and we will be happy to assist. 

 

Thank you.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Perpetua George – Wilmar General Manager of Group Sustainability 
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